
O'Donnell, Arthur J.
5/10/2013 9:16:14 AM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CPUC Request: Customer records for law enforcement investigation

Thanks, Sid. New for me too.

Arthur O’Donnell

Interim Supervisor

Grid Planning & Reliability

Energy Division

415-703-11S4

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2013 9:06 AM
To: Beardsley Grant, Kate; O'Donnell, Arthur J.
Subject: CPUC Request: Customer records for law enforcement investigation

Arthur —

I am writing to give you the contact information for our subpoena desk. The number for the law- 
enforcement persons to call is 415 973-4560, and the fax is 415 973-5531. The officers can send a 
facsimile of the subpoena or warrant addressed to PG&E Custodian of Records, 77 Beale, SF CA 
94105.

Thanks for the question - I would have never otherwise known we had a subpoena desk. If you have 
any questions, let me know - 973-5921.

SB GT&S 0307618

mailto:SBD4@pge.com


yours,

sid

PG&E45 committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge~:com/abouueompany/privacy/customer/

SB GT&S 0307619

http://www.pge~:com/abouueompany/privacy/customer/

